Page 4 Campaign Courier

ORDER OF SERVICES

Sunday Morning Bible Study

Three Songs

Devotion

Prayer

Song

[Class]

Sunday Worship Services

Announcements

Two Songs

Prayer

Song

Sermon

Invitation Song

Song

Lord's Supper

Giving

Song

Prayer

Wednesday Night Bible Study

Songs

Prayer

Song

[Class]

Invitation

Invitation Song

Song

Place Stamp Here

Editor: Jason Gann
% CAMPAIGN
CHURCH OF CHRIST
588 Pine Bluff Road
Campaign, TN 38550

To:

PLAN OF SALVATION

Hear (Romans 10:17)

Believe (Mark 16:16)

Repent (Acts 17:30)

Confess (Matthew 10:32)

Be Baptized (Acts 2:38)

Remain faithful (Revelation 2:10)

CAMPAIGN COURIER

VOLUME VIII, NUMBER 46

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2018

PREACHER

Jason Gann 931-668-3735

SERVICES

Sunday Morning Bible Study: 10:00 AM

Sunday Morning Worship Service: 11:00 AM

Sunday Evening Worship Service: 6:00 PM

Wednesday Evening Bible Study: 7:00 PM



The Official Bulletin of the CAMPAIGN CHURCH OF CHRIST

688 Pine Bluff Road

Campaign, TN 38550

931-686-8520

www.campaignchurchofchrist.org www.facebook.com/campaignchurchofchristcampaigntn "A Friendly Church Seeking to Edify Each Other as We Shine as Lights unto the World"

Campaign church of Christ Bible Lectureship November 17-18, 2018

Saturday Services: 10:00 AM, 11:00 AM, & 1:00 PM Sunday Morning Bible Study: 10:00 Sunday Morning Worship Service: 11:00

Sunday Morning Worship Service: 11:00 Sunday Evening Worship Service: 7:30 Speakers: Larry Acuff, Brad Burkett, Kerry Duke,

Jason Gann, George King, & James McGill

Page 2 Campaign Courier

"THE FIRST EVER CAMPAIGN CHURCH OF CHRIST BIBLE LECTURESHIP HAS ARRIVED." BY: JASON GANN

Titus 2:14 tells us about Christ that He, ". . . gave himself for us, that he might redeem us from all iniquity, and purify unto himself a peculiar people, zealous of good works." The congregation here is a people of God, zealous of good works. We are very thankful to have our first ever Bible Lectureship. Yesterday was Day #1 of it, and today is Day #2. Yesterday, was a great success with many in attendance from many different congregations. We heard three lessons yesterday on the theme of "Seeking God First." If the Lord wills, we will hear two more lessons on this theme today, along with having our "Open Forum" this morning.

The theme of this Lectureship is from Matthew 6:33. Here our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, says, "But seek ye first the kingdom of God, and his righteousness; and all these things shall be added unto you." Here our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, teaches us that we are to seek first the Kingdom of God and His Righteousness. Yesterday, we heard about "Seeking God First in the Home," "Seeking God First in the School and Workplace," and "Seeking God First in the Nation." Today, if the Lord wills, we will hear two more subjects on our theme upon the subjects of "Seeking God First in the Church" and "The Blessings of Seeking God First."

We thank all who has taken part in helping this Lectureship come to fruition. We are thankful unto those who have lead and will continue to lead in the various parts of each session. We are thankful for all who attended our Lectureship yesterday, and who are attending today. We are especially thankful to our speakers. Most of all, we are especially thankful unto our God for allowing us to have this Lectureship.

It is with all of this in mind that I can truly say that there we are zealous and excited about this Lectureship. In this Lectureship, we are given more opportunities to grow in the knowledge of God and prepare ourselves for eternity (II Peter 3:18, John 12:48). There is much work that has gone into this event. We have mailed and handed out flyers. We had a "Door Knocking" in which we went about the town of Campaign to invite others. Advertisements for the Lectureship have been made in the newspaper, on the church website, on the church Facebook page, on various members' Facebook pages, on the radio, on the television, through telephone calls, and through other means. May our God bless brothers Larry Acuff, Kerry Duke, and George King who preached in our Bible Lectureship yesterday. May God bless brothers James McGill and Brad Burkett as they preach the Word today, and may God bless our Open Forum to be a time of much learning! May we continue to pray for our Bible Lectureship to continue to be a great success!

www.campaignchurchofchrist.org

VOLUME VIII, NUMBER 46 PAGE 3

SICK LIST

Laura Bain Peggy Nunley Briggs Davis Scott Parkhurst Bert Denton Vennie Parsons Grace Denton **Janet Pitts** Frances Driver Mae Prater LeAnn Duke Brenda Qualls Terri Glisson Tom Quick Jeanne Hagar Alan Seibers Wanda Hensley Katelyn Smith Hugh Hillis Lexi Turner Davie King Greg Wanamaker Lynwood Langley Gary Ward Sandra Langley Billy Walker Dorothy Mayfield Evelyn Youngman

Please remember to pray for the sick. Also, please call, send cards to, and visit the sick.

BIBLE SCHOOL CORNER

The First Ever Bible Lectureship of the Campaign Church of Christ:
Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class

This morning, Jason Gann, will be moderating the Open Forum for our Bible Lectureship. He will be answering various questions that have been asked. He will be answering these questions from the Bible. We invite everyone to follow along in the Holy Bible as he teaches us!

News

- Welcome to the second day of the first ever Campaign church of Christ Bible Lectureship! We invite you back this evening at 7:30 PM!
- Campaign church of Christ Bible
 Lectureship, continues today at 10:00 AM,
 11:00 AM, and 7:30 PM; Theme: "Seek
 God First;" Speakers Who Spoke Yesterday:
 Larry Acuff, Kerry Duke, and George King;
 Speakers for Today: Jason Gann, James
 McGill, and Brad Burkett
- Thanks to all who came to the Bible
 Lectureship yesterday and to those who
 brought food for our fellowship meal
 yesterday, and for . It was a great beginning
 to our first ever Bible Lectureship.
- All are invited to a fellowship meal after the Morning Worship Service today.
- Thanks to all who made our "Door Knocking" a success last Monday.
- Please be praying for the continued spiritual success of the Bible Lectureship! Also, invite others to come this evening to the last session of our first ever Bible Lectureship.
- Help us to restock our pantry. This week's suggested pantry item is any item you would like to bring.
- Last Sunday, the bell outside of the church building rang for the first time in over 40 years. Thanks to Joel Tenpenny for ringing the bell for the first time and to all others who help ring it prior to the morning Bible Study to remind residents of church services.